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Changed traffic conditions on the Newell Highway, Parkes  
 
 

Motorists are advised of changed traffic conditions on the Newell Highway in Parkes to support 

the Parkes Bypass project. 

An 800-metre section of the Newell Highway, just north of Maguire Road, will be under single 

lane contraflow on Monday 15 April to facilitate switching of traffic onto the newly constructed 

pavement. 

Work will be completed in one day from 7:00am to 6:00pm on Monday 15 April, weather 

permitting. 

A 40km/h speed limit will be in place during work hours and may affect travel times. There 
will be times where traffic will need to be stopped to assist with the works. Motorists are 
advised to allow five minutes extra travel time. 
 
Transport for NSW thanks motorists for their patience while this important work is carried out.  
 
For the latest traffic information, visit www.livetraffic.com, download the Live Traffic app or call 
the Transport Management Centre on 132 701. 
 
  

  

 

 
  

 


